
NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC OF 

FILING OF NON-CANDIDACY 

SPRING 2025 ELECTION 

Incumbent Mark Krings has filed a Notification of Non-Candidacy indicating he does not plan to 

seek re-election to the office of Town Supervisor during the April 1, 2025 election. 

 

Town residents interested in running for office may seek to be nominated for ballot access at the 

Town of Omro Caucus, the date of which will be determined at the December 16, 2024 meeting 

of the Town Board.  

 

Potential candidates should also refer to the 2025 Ballot Access Checklist: Municipalities 

Where Caucus is Used available from the Wisconsin Elections Commission. This checklist can 

also be found on the ELECTIONS page of the town’s website. 

 

This information is being posted per Wis Stat §§ 8.10(2)(am). 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Town Clerk Dana Woods at 920-658-3631 or 

clerk@townofomro.gov. 

 

Posted December 12, 2024 

Dana Woods, Town Clerk 
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